
 

 
 

CRD WATER SERVICES 
EVENT NOTIFICATION 

 
The CRD Water Services will be conducting a planned shut off for a water main tie-in.   
 
Where:   Aldersmith Place 
When:   Monday March 6, 2017  
Time:    8 p.m. to 1 a.m. 
 
For general enquiries, please contact: 
Barry Ryan at (250) 474-9637 or by email at bryan@crd.bc.ca 
Adrian Betanzo at (250) 474-9628 or by email at abetanzo@crd.bc.ca 
 
For construction and traffic related concerns, please contact: 
Gary Jay at (250) 883-0611  
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